LS e e
s

e o m——

COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th August, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the
22nd June last respecting the steasmer "LE PHOQUE",
I shall be glad to learn when your report on this case
may be expected and also whether any further developments
have occured in connection with the demolition of the
vessel,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificati~-n Committee.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP,

W 710) 5600 1



